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TO:          Honorable City Council   

 

FROM:    City Manager 

 

SUBJECT:   Confirmation of 2024-2025 Weed Abatement Charges 

 

MEETING DATE:  August 12, 2025 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

1. Conduct Public Hearing 

 

2. Confirm the 2024-2025 Weed Abatement Charges as recommended by the Los 

Angeles County Agricultural Commission   
 

 

ANALYSIS: 

 

Annually, the County of Los Angles Agricultural Commission prepares a list of properties 

containing noxious or dangerous weeds and rubbish and the associated costs of abating 

such nuisances.  The individual property owners affected are notified of the necessity of 

removing identified weeds or rubbish.  In those instances where the property owner does 

not want to assume the responsibility for abatement, the Agricultural Commission Weed 

Abatement Division does the work and charges the property owner.  A three-year period is 

allowed for any appeal of the charges.  Notification, hearing, and appeal procedures are 

conducted according to the California Government Code.  

  

In order to proceed with this year’s program, the City Council must confirm the 2024-2025 

Weed Abatement Charges. The Weed Abatement charges have been posted for public 

viewing and are attached hereto for review.   
 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

This activity can be carried out without additional impact on the current operating budget. 

 

Recommended by: Lena Shumway, Director of Administrative Services and City Clerk 
Respectfully submitted by: Ernie Hernandez, City Manager 
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